
We will...

You’d like to see how 
your feedback has an 
impact in school.  

You’d like more 
information about your 
child’s homework. 

You’d like to be able to 
contact the academy 
more easily when you 
need to. 

● Introduce a frequent newsletter 
from our Principal celebrating 
academy achievements and events.

● Invite you to attend parent forums 
with our Principal, starting in the 
summer term.

● Give you opportunities to provide 
feedback on academy priorities, 
initiatives and policies. 

● Update you through a variety of 
social media channels. 

● Review and share our 
homework policy. 

● Share details of homework 
expectations for different 
year groups and subjects.

● Provide information and 
events which will help you to 
support your child at home. 

● Review systems and processes 
to ensure your messages reach 
the appropriate members of 
staff. 

● Look at providing more 
calendared opportunities for 
you to come into the academy 
to speak to key members of 
staff. 

● Look at more efficient ways for 
you to be able to contact us. 

From the Edurio 24-25 
Survey, our parents 
and carers told us...


